
More Signage and Awareness
There are many excellent separated bikeways and 
shared paths which allow safe travel across much 
of Greater Adelaide. However, signage and 
promotion of these cycling routes and their 
connections is lacking. For example, the Patrick 
Jonker Veloway has no signage at the Main South 
Road entrance. Signage should also be installed at 
the nearby Sturt River Linear Trail to direct cyclists 
to the Patrick Jonker Veloway. 
It is possible to cycle from Outer Harbor to 
Willunga on predominantly separated bikeways 
and shared paths, if you know where to go. More 
signage and promotion of these bikeways will 
encourage more locals and tourists to get out and 
give cycling a go! 

Welcome to the 
Patrick Jonker Veloway

Separated bikeway 
adjacent to Southern 
Expressway
Links to McLaren Vale 
wine region & Coast to 
Vines Rail Trail
Links to Sturt River 
Recreational Trail Connection to Sturt 

River Linear Trail 
(which connects to 
Mike Turtur Bikeway to 
Glenelg  City)


